Memorandum

Date:
9/7/2004

To:
Dale Johansen, Jim Merciel

From:
Martin Hummel

Re:
Central Rivers Wastewater Utilities (CRW)

Application for CCN in Case No. SA-2004-0470 (Private Gardens Subdivision)

Recommendation or Progress Report Needed by September 9, 2004


I visited the CRW office and facilities on August 25, 2004, and talked to the construction supervisor over the telephone on September 7, 2004.

Additional construction work on the Bar-B Acres subdivision treatment facility has been done since my last report; however, the work is still not completed, nor is an expected completion date available at this time.

As I have noted previously, I believe the Bar-B Acres project should be completed before the Staff makes a recommendation regarding the current certificate application.  As an alternative, I would agree to move forward with the recommendation in the current case, once we have at least received an anticipated completion date for the project from the construction supervisor.

As stated previously, I do not believe there will be any major issues preventing me from recommending that the Commission grant the certificate requested in the current case, once the construction is completed at Bar-B Acres or we have received an anticipated completion date for the project from the construction supervisor.

I will conduct additional follow-ups regarding this matter, with the thought in mind of preparing either a recommendation or another status report for filing on or before September 30, 2004.
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